
 

Dear Praying Friends, 

As always, I want to start out by saying THANK YOU for all your love and 
support toward our family and ministry here in Butte.  It is a humbling thought to 
think about how many of you pray for us on a regular basis and how unworthy we are 
to receive them.  God is good all the time, and we are so thankful for Him putting you 
all in our lives. 

The month of March has been somewhat quite with not a lot going on other 
than regular services.  However, we are glad to have all our regulars being faithful and 
we are looking forward to welcoming some into membership in the coming weeks.  As 
I suspected, the new members classes turned out to be a great teaching opportunity 
for some, and it spurred some good conversations.  We praise the Lord for these 
conversations and believe they have strengthened our prospective members.  We 
have also partnered with a local church close by that is willing to allow us to use their 
baptismal when we need it, which is a great blessing.  We hope to be using it soon! 

We are looking forward to April with our Resurrection Day services followed 
by our Homecoming service where we will celebrate our one-year anniversary on April 
16th.  We are planning to start our outreach back up next week to invite people to our 
Resurrection Sunday service and to our Homecoming.  We are praying the weather 
will cooperate. 

We are still seeing single digit temperatures overnight with highs in the 30’s 
and occasionally in the low 40’s.  We are also consistently seeing snow multiple days a 
week.  The snow has had some opportunity to melt, and we now have much less than 
we did a few weeks ago.  We are still getting use to all of this, but from what I gather, 
this is a typical Montana springtime. 

Pray for my wife, Melissa, as she speaks at a ladies’ prayer conference in WA 
on April 29th.  We are all driving about five hours for this and staying overnight, so 
pray for safety as well as for God to give my wife the message she needs to share.  
Thank you again for all your prayers, and specifically pray for our outreach that will be 
starting up again in April.  God bless! 

In Christ, 
Dustin, Melissa, Devin, and Lydia Beck 
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